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Attached is a message from Deputy Secretary Milligan concerning 
PAC/Medicaid consumers effective January 1, 2014.  Please read and 
follow the instructions as noted. 
 
Please remember that services through the PMHS need to be authorized 
and claims are to be processed through ValueOptions. 
 
  

 


